
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 19, 2006, Budapest 
Ref. No.: VA63/2006 

 
 

CIRCULAR No.: 1/2006 
 
Dear IFIA member, 
 
The IFIA is standing before great challenges to represent and save the inventors’ interests. 
Our work will be successful if we can show unity. Because in union there is the strength.  
 
The representation of our unity is the payment of the IFIA member fee and in other hand this 
member fee is an important basic the budget of IFIA. 
 
Let me ask the IFIA members to pay their annual fees. Your invoice is enclosed. 
If one of IFIA organization due to a bad financial situation can not pay, I will find a 
compromise.  
 
I would like to inform you two important forthcoming events in June:  

• Hearing before European Parliament about EU patent system  
• Annual meeting of SACEPO in Munich 

The preparations of my participation are continuously going with assistance of Farag Moussa 
Honorary IFIA President and other experts. 
 
Finally I would ask to call the attention of the IFIA member to GENIUS – BUDAPEST 
International Invention Fair which organized by IFIA on September 9-13. (For more 
information see: http://www.inventor.hu/genius6/genius6e.htm) 
 
We provide free of charge booth to show the inventions of our members. If one IFIA 
member wishes to utilize the free booth, we accept its booth reservation until June 1. Because 
of the interest in GENIUS is very active after this date we can not provide free places. So this 
offer is open until June 1 only. 
 
If you have any requests or proposals do not hesitate to contact me, I remain, 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
András VEDRES, the President 
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